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UM 1930 stakeholders,
 
Staff needs additional time to finalize the draft proposal for the next phase of the Community Solar
Program. We now expect to post the proposal to the UM 1930 docket on Friday, July 16.
Stakeholders will still have a 2-week comment period, and the Special Public Meeting is still planned
for August 10. We appreciate your understanding and patience.
 

Date Key Activity

July 16 Staff’s draft proposal for the next phase of the program posted to
docket for public comment

July 30 Written comments on Staff proposal due

August 10, 1:30 pm –
4:00 pm

Special Public Meeting with OPUC Commissioners, stakeholders, Staff
and Program Administration team. Agenda with Zoom link to be
posted to docket.

September TBD Commission decision at Public Meeting

 
Sincerely,
 

Kacia Brockman (she/her)
Senior Utility Analyst w  Energy Resources and Planning
Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High Street SE w  Salem, OR 97301
C: (503) 931-9668
kacia.brockman@puc.oregon.gov **New email address**
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